
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Considering repetitive prayers of 
different college authorities, as 
directed by the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor, 
UGB the undersigned is informing you 
that the online portal for submission of 
students enrollment cum examination 
forms will be operative as follows-
1. Submission of online forms (by the 
students): January 25, 2023 (from 12 
noon to 3 pm) 
2. Approval of the submitted forms (by 
the colleges): January 25, 2023 (from 
12 noon to 5 pm) 

You are requested to take necessary 
arrangements in this regard. 

With regards 

Dr. Biswarup Sarkar 
Controller of Examinations 
University of Gour Banga 


